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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing to oppose LD 233. It is very simple. Such decisions should be made by 
the Maine Principals Association. This professional organization uses fact and not 
fantasy to make their decisions. They know their students best and know how best to 
be supportive of their students. All students. Even those who express their discomfort 
with the idea of competing with trans students. There are many ways educators can 
provide the guidance needed in their schools. They should be the only ones making 
these decision. Every instance will require a unique consideration. There is absolutely
no ethical or moral basis for legislators to be involved. Discrimination of any kind is 
not acceptable in a just society. Please vote Ought Not To Pass on LD 233. Mary 
Anne Royal, Winterport, Maine  PS-you do not need to hear from me on the other 
bills in this session as you by now will have ascertained that I vehemently oppose 
them all. 


